
Fruits

Herbs Herbs

BASIL KILO
BASIL KILO ISRAELI
BASIL BIG BOX
CILANTRO B B
CILANTRO KILO
CHIVES KILO
DILL KILO
DILL BB

MINT KILO
OREGANO KILO
PARSLEY PLAIN  
PARSLEY CURLY
SAGE KILO
TARRAGON KILO
LEMON THYME KILO
THYME KILO

Fruits Fruits

CANTALOUPE 9CT.
CANTALOUPE 12CT.
WATERMELONS PC
WATERMELONS 4CT.
MANGOS
NECTARINES LOOSE
PAPAYA HAWAIIAN
PLUMS RED
PLUMS BLACK

PEACHES
ORANGE 56CT.
ORANGE 113CT.
ORANGE JUICE 100CT.
BLOOD ORANGE
CLEMENTINE
PEAR BOSC
PEAR BARTLETT
PEAR ANJOU

Produce

Fruits

Tomatoes

Fruits

Tomatoes Frozen

APPLE RED
APPLE GOLDEN
APPLE GALA
APPLE GRANNY SMITH
AVOCADO CALAVO
BANANA TURN
PLANTAIN YELLOW
PLANTAIN GREEN

TOMATO 5X6
TOMATO BEEF
TOMATO CHERRY
TOMATO CHERRY YELLOW
TOMATO GRAPE
TOMATO PLUM

BERRY BLACK
BERRY BLUE
BERRY STRAW
BERRY RASPBERRY
GRAPE GREEN SEEDLESS
GRAPE RED SEEDLESS
GRAPEFRUIT 27CT. 
KIWI BIG BOX
KIWI FLAT

TOMATO SUNDRIED
TOMATO VINE YELLOW
TOMATO HEIRLOOM
TOMATO HEIRLOOM BABY
TOMATO VINE
TOMATILLO 10LBS.

LEMON 95 CT.
LEMON 115CT.
LEMON 140CT.
LEMON 165CT.
LIMES BIG BOX
LIMES PONY
PINEAPPLE 6CT. 
6CT. HONEYDEW

BROCCOLI FLORETS BULK
BROCCOLI SPEARS
CALIFORNIA BLEND VEG
CARROTS WHOLE BABY
COLLARD GREEN
BEANS WHOLE
CAULIFLOWER
YUCCA WHOLE
OKRA
SPINACH CHOPPED
SPINACH WHOLE

Always Expanding 
Our Selection

Not all of our products
are listed here — we

carry much more! We're
constantly adding new

items, and if there's
something specific you
need, just ask. We'll do

our best to get it for you.

Order Now



Vegetables

Lettuce Lettuce

CELLO LETTUCE 24CT.

BOSTON HYDRO

ROMAINE

ROMAINE HEART

RED LEAF LETTUCE

GREEN LEAF LETTUCE

BIBB LETTUCE

LETTUCE MESCULINE

MICRO GREEN RAINBOW

LETTUCE FRISÉE
FLORIDA ARUGULA
BABY ARUGULA
BABY ARUGULA B&W
CHICORY
ESCAROLE
RADICCHIO
ENDIVE

Always Expanding 
Our Selection

Not all of our products
are listed here — we

carry much more! We're
constantly adding new

items, and if there's
something specific you
need, just ask. We'll do

our best to get it for you.

Order Now

Vegetables

CABBAGE RED
CARROT BABY BUNCH
CARROT CELLO
CARROT CRYOVAC
CARROT LOOSE
CARROT PEEL 30LB.
CAULIFLOWER 12ct.
CELERY 24ct.
COLLARD GREENS
CORN YELLOW

BABY BOK CHOY
CUCUMBER HOT HOU
CUCUMBER SELECT
EDIBLE ORCHIDS
EGGPLANT FANCY
EGGPLANT ITALIAN
GARLIC LOOSE 30 LB.
GARLIC PEELED 5 LB
GINGER Case 6x5lb.

Produce

Vegetables

Onions

Vegetables

Peppers

Vegetables

Mushrooms

ARTICHOKE 48#
ANISE (FENNEL) 24ct.
ARTICHOKE 18/24ct.
ARTICHOKE 30/36ct.
ASPARAGUS JUMBO
ASPARAGUS LARGE
ASPARAGUS PENCIL
ASPARAGUS STD.
ASPARAGUS WHITE

ONION SPANISH
ONION COLOSSAL
ONION RED JUMBO
ONION WHITE
ONION VIDALIA
SCALLION
LEEK HOLLAND

BABY BOK CHOY
BEANS CLIPPED
BEANS FRENCH
BEANS GREEN
BEETS BUNCH
BEETS GOLDEN
BEETS LOOSE RED
BLACK FIG
BOK CHOY

PEPPERS GREEN
PEPPER RED 25 LB.
PEPPERS RED 15LB.
PEPPER LONG HOT
PEPPER JALAPEÑO 10LB.
POBLANO 10LB.
PEPPER YELLLOW 11LB.
PEPPER YELLOW 25LB.
PEPPER YELLOW 15LB.

BROCCOLI
BROCCOLI CROWNS
BROCCOLI RABE
BROCCOLINI
BRUSSEL sprout loose
BRUSSEL sprout cup
CABBAGE BAG
CABBAGE BOX
CABBAGE NAPA

3LBS. BASKET
CRIMINI
DRY PORCINI
ENOKI
LARGE
OYSTER
PORTOBELLO #1
PORTOBELLO #2
SHITAKE X-LGE
SHITAKE #2
SILVER DOLLAR
SLICE 10LB. TUB
BUTTON
INSTITUTIONAL / MEDIUM



Potatoes Potatoes

#2 JR POTATO

POTATO CHEF

POTATO 40CT.

POTATO 60CT.

POTATO 70CT.

POTATO 80CT.

POTATO 90CT.

POT RED A BAG

POT RED B BAG
10/LB FINGERLING
POTATO YUKON A
POTATO YUKON B
POTATO YUKON CHEF
YAMS #1
YAMS JUMBO

Produce
Misc. Misc.

KALE
PARSNIPS
SNAP PEAS
SNOW PEAS
RADISH BUNCH
RADISH CELLO
SALAD SAVOY
SHALLOTS LOOSE
SWISS CHARD
WATERCRESS

Always Expanding 
Our Selection

Not all of our products
are listed here — we

carry much more! We're
constantly adding new

items, and if there's
something specific you
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Order Now


